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INTRA EUROPE TRADE 

IBESCO SERVICE UPDATE 

 
 
 
 
Dear Valued ONE Customer, 
 
 
ONE is pleased to announce a third vessel will be reinstated to the IBESCO service.  
 
M/V Helena Schepers will be added to the existing IBESCO fleet which includes M/V Wes Janine and 
M/V Wes Geza. 
 
This addition will enhance IBESCO’s stability which offers a premium service with regular weekly 
sailings between Iberia, North Europe and Scandinavia 
 

 
 
 
M/V Helena Schepers voyage 1000S will depart from Rotterdam on 5th of August with estimated arrival 
to the port of Leixoes, Portugal on 8th of August, 2020.  
 
For further details concerning sailing and arrival dates, please contact your local ONE sales 
representative. https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 
 
Thank you for your valued support. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 


